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Our ref: SBI/SAR/BTEC Business       
           
12 December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to let you know that we are planning to take our BTEC Business students to an 
Exam Grade Booster Workshop in March 2020.  The Workshop is specifically designed around 
the BTEC National Business Unit 3 Finance exam and aims to provide essential revision support 
for their exam preparations.  This will be a good opportunity for your son/daughter to further 
develop essential exam technique skills that will be so important to their final exam 
performance and as such is strongly recommended. 
 
The Workshop takes place on 19 March 2020 at the Cineworld Cinema, White Rose Centre, 
Leeds and we would require students to make their own travel arrangements both to and from 
the venue. 
 
Under the terms of the Education Reform Act 1988, the school is not allowed to make a charge 
for this workshop, but we are permitted to ask for voluntary contributions and the Governors 
have authorised me to do so.  May I ask you therefore, if you would be willing to make a 
voluntary contribution of £25.00 which is for entry to the workshop. 
 
Whilst legally no student can be excluded if his or her parent does not make this contribution, if 
insufficient voluntary contributions are received, the activity will not take place. 
 
If you wish your son/daughter to take part, please arrange to make a non-refundable payment 

of £25.00 via your ParentPay account no later than Thursday 19 December.  Alternatively, if 
you would prefer to pay via a Paypoint account, please contact Mrs A Baxter on 
a.baxter@allsaints.york.sch.uk to request a barcode. 
 
Unless otherwise stated, please note all payments are non-refundable. 

 
Once payment has been made by either method, this will be taken as your consent of your 
son/daughter’s attendance at the workshop and also your agreement that any photos taken on 
the visit may be used for display purposes within school, in the Newsletter to Parents and/or 
the School Website, unless otherwise requested. 
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If a student is eligible for the 16-19 Bursary, they should contact the Sixth Form team with 
regard to support with payment. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Sharon Bilton 
SUBJECT LEADER FOR BUSINESS 
 
 


